
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY 
Dear Parents, 

Well what a busy start to 

the year it has been! 

The children have been 

very focussed and have 

been trying hard with 

their Fantastic Walking 

and Fantastic Listening. 

This is resulting in a 

calmer learning environ-

ment which any visitors 

to the school have 

praised. 

Our 3 rules - ’Ready, Re-

spectful and Safe’ are at 

the heart of what we do 

at Caldmore Primary and 

I am pleased to say that 

the pupils always try 

their best to follow 

them. 

Please help to reinforce 

these by continuing to 

make sure that your chil-

dren arrive at school on 

time every day, in the 

correct uniform. This 

means that they are set 

up for the day by not 

missing any learning and 

by looking smart. 

We have high expecta-

tions for all our pupils as 

we know that they all 

have great potential to 

achieve and be happy. 

Many thanks for your 

continued support.  

 

Mrs H Mitchell 

Principal 

Monday 1st May 

Wednesday 11th Ocober  

P.M Reception’s walk to look at houses in 

the local area 

Thursday 12th October 

9 a.m Reception parents meeting  

Friday 13th October 

Year 6 trip to Cannock Chase Museum 

Tuesday 17th October 

Year 4 visit to the University of Wolver-

hampton 

A.M Flu vaccinations 

2 p.m Year 5 Harvest assembly 

Monday 23rd October 

Reception, Year 1 and 2 Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 25th October  

KS2 Parents evening (Years 3 to 6) 

Friday 27th October  

A.M McMillan Coffee morning 

BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 

Monday 6th November 

Return to school 
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Attendance for the Academy so far this 

term is 95.3% which I am really pleased 

with.  We are very close to the 96% and 

above that every school aims for. 

Thank you parents for supporting us to 

improve attendance this year.  

The following classes are doing particular-

ly well and deserve a special mention! 

5S and 3J—98%  

3F—97% 

6AB, 1B, RMB—96% 

Let’s all continue to work together to 

reach our 96% goal because if children 

are in every day at our school they make 

great progress! 

 
This Month’s 
Focus—Online 
Safety 
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Safer Schools App Reminder 

The app is designed to support and 

protect children by educating and em-

powering them both at school and at 

home. Through their log-in, your chil-

dren get access to information that is 

relevant to them and you will receive 

tips and advice on how to keep them 

safer online.  

1. Search “Safer Schools”                            

2. Open the App & enter Caldmore 

Primary Academy 

3. Put in entry code: Pupils is 9342 

Parents is 7440 

     Pupil App       Parent App 



One Goal Mental  
Health Champion 

At the start of term we launched our One Goal Mental 

Health Champion programme with KS1 and 2 pupils. The 

children will be taught how to look after their own men-

tal health, how to support their friends and how to ask 

for help when needed.  
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The Reflexions team came and 

worked with our Year 6 pupils to 

help them identify their emotions 

and seek support for any worries 

and anxieties they may have. 

Thanks to all the parents who 

attended.  

Reflexions Mental 
Health Workshop  

Year 2 went on a history visit to 

Warwick Castle. We immersed 

ourselves in a thousand years of 

history, looked at the features of a 

castle and enjoyed a trebuchet 

and falconry show. 

Year 2 -
Warwick Castle 

CPA-postbox@attrust.org.uk 

01922 721359  

caldmore.attrust.org.uk 

@CaldmoreAcademy 

Carless Street, Walsall, WS1 3RH  
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